
 Beverly Ann Kromm

07/24/1928 - 01/02/2024

Beverly Ann (nee Berger) Kromm of Omro, was called to her heavenly-home
on Tuesday, January 2, 2024. Beverly was born to John and Irma Berger on
July 24, 1928. She grew up in Oshkosh, WI and graduated from Oshkosh High
School in 1946. Beverly had numerous jobs before settling down in Omro to
help run the family farm and raise her children.

On June 21, 1947, Beverly married her “Man Dan” Daniel Kromm. The two
would go on to have over six decades of wedded bliss, raising their children
on the family farm in Omro. Beverly spent her time enjoying baking,
gardening, a good crossword puzzle, playing boardgames such as Scrabble,
and spending time with her family.

Beverly is survived by her children: Daniel (Lynn) Kromm of Omro, Kathy
(Randy) Crawford of Milwaukee; grandchildren, Autumn (David) Reiter,
Hannah Scheppf, Cal Kromm, Jim (Christy) Crawford, Jeff (Jennifer)
Crawford, Stephanie Kromm, Kari Ann (Brad) Bathke, Nick Kromm, and
Laura (Avery) Fields; great-grandchildren, Andrew, Ashton, Aubrey, Chase,
Devin, Evelyn, Jack, Johnny, Logan, Madison, Matthew, Payton, and Reagan;
and one great-great-granddaughter on the way; former daughter-in-law,
Annie (Jim) Landreth. She is further survived by many nieces, nephews, and
other family members and friends.

She was preceded in death by her husband of 67 years, Daniel Kromm;
children, Edward Kromm and Ramona Kromm; and a daughter-in-law, Julie
Kromm.

A visitation for the family and friends will be on Sunday, January 7, 2024,
from 3:00 to 7:00 p.m. at Grace Lutheran Church, 720 Jackson Ave, Omro.
Visitation will continue on Monday January 8, 2024, from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m.
at the church. A funeral service will be held on Monday at 11:00 a.m. at the
church with Pastor Mark Wenzel officiating. Burial will be in the Omro
Cemetery.

In lieu of flowers, a memorial will be established in Beverly’s name.

Mueller Funeral Home-Winneconne is assisting the family. If you wish to
submit online condolences/memories please go to muellerfh.net.

The family would like to thank the staff at Country Villa Assisted Living in
Omro for all the care they have provided to Beverly and the family over the
past year. They would also like to thank the staff at Moments Hospice as well.

https://www.muellerfh.net/


